
 

 
 
 

Works Notification 

CALTON ROAD, GAWLER EAST  
As part of the Gawler East Link Road Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
(DPTI) would like to update you on construction activities in and around Calton Road. 

 

The Gawler East Link Road (GELR) will provide local traffic with direct access to Main North Road without 
travelling through the Gawler town centre, reducing travel time, reducing the likelihood of crashes and 
cutting vehicle emissions caused by travel delays. 

 

The scope of construction works in close proximity to Calton Road and the Gawler East area 
includes: 

 Construction of a new link road connecting Potts Road to Calton Road, including a bridge over the 
South Para River; 

 Installation of new drainage infrastructure along the link road including kerbing, pits, pipes/culverts, 
storm water, basins and scour protection; 

 Hydro seeding earthworks along the full length of the link road; 

 Construction of a new roundabout at the junction of Calton Road with the link road; 

 Upgrading existing road lighting at the new Calton Road roundabout and new road lighting within the 
Springwood development; and 

 Protection and relocation of existing utility services on Calton Road. 

 
Initial service relocation activities are underway and major road construction is anticipated to commence 
later this month. Road construction is expected to be completed by the end of this year, weather permitting. 

 

To minimise traffic impacts, construction will be undertaken as a combination of day and night works. The 
majority of works are scheduled to occur Monday to Friday, 7am to 4:30pm, and Saturday, 7am to 1pm. 
Night works will be managed to reduce disturbance to the local community and adjacent residents will be 
provided with advance notice when night works occur. 

 
Traffic Management 

Roads will remain open to traffic with a 25km/h speed restriction in place while workers are on site. Lane 
and other speed restrictions may apply subject to on site conditions. 

 

Signage and traffic management will be in place to advise motorists, cyclists and pedestrians of changed 
conditions. Work crews will make every effort to maintain access to businesses and properties throughout 
the works. 

 
Should you require further information, please contact the DPTI project team via: 

 
Email: dpti.gelr@sa.gov.au 

Telephone: 1300 282 939 
Or visit www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr for information. 

 
Thank you for your patience as we undertake this important project. 

 

Gawler East Link Road Project Team 
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